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This afternoon, Shine Corporate Ltd (the Company) became aware of media speculation about a potential 
class action against the Company relating to its revised EBITDA guidance issued on 29 January 2016. 
 
The Company advises that it has not been contacted by any law firm in relation to this matter. 
 
The Company has, at all times, met its continuous disclosure obligations including compliance with the 
Australian Accounting Standards and refutes any statements to the contrary. 
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